Fwd: NO WEDNESDAY TOURS STARTING 10/19

From CCR Reservations <reservations@customerchoicerewards.com>

To Reservations Department <reservations@customerchoicerewards.com>
Bcc  <Reservations@rooms101.com>

Date 12/10/2022 08:29

Please see this information from VSA Resorts for Virgina Beach..

HI,

Please be advised that we will not be conducting tours on Wednesdays starting on October 19™". Therefore, all guests must check in on a Friday-Monday moving
forward.

If they wish to check in on a Thursday, they must stay for 3 nights and will tour on that Saturday. If they check out early and do not arrive for their presentation, they
will be charged the full rack rate for their stay.

Thank you,

CCR



